SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD HELD DECEMBER 15, 2015

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, December 15, 2015, in the Small Board Room at the Educational Support Center. The purpose of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. with the following members present: Ms. Stevens, Mr. Kunich, Mr. Wade, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Falkofske, and Mrs. Coleman. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis was also present. Mr. Flood arrived later.

Mrs. Coleman moved to approve the recommendation of the hearing officer with respect to the second expulsion. Ms. Stevens seconded the motion. Motion carried. Mr. Flood abstaining.

Mrs. Snyder moved to approve the expulsion modification request to add the option of consideration for the Hillcrest Bridges Program for the remainder of the expulsion. Mr. Falkofske seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.

Personnel: Position Assignments

- Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis returned to the meeting at 6:30 P.M. and provided Board members with a position assignment.
- Mr. Trent Barnhart arrived at 6:31 P.M. and answered questions from Board members.
 - Mr. Barnhart was excused at 6:38 P.M.
- Mr. Falkofske moved to adjourn. Mr. Kunich seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 P.M.

Stacy Schroeder Busby School Board Secretary